Feast & Friendship is a new ministry of All Saints Pasadena, evolving from the
Congregational Dinners enjoyed by many members in the past. Feast & Friendship is a
series of gatherings offering All Saints members opportunities to eat and socialize - no
other agendas.

A gathering could be a dinner - or it could be brunch, lunch, a picnic in the park or an
outing to a restaurant. This new ministry is an offering for Congregational Development
with one single, solitary goal: have fun and food together!

Our intent is to establish groups that will meet several times throughout the year. Jesus
set the example of breaking bread among friends, calling us to the communion table to
break bread at church. The Feast & Friendship ministry offers opportunities for us to
break bread together in our community as we get to know individuals drawn to our large,
diverse and dynamic All Saints community.

How can you take part?

Feast & Friendship signups can be handled in the Signup Center on the lawn OR on the
All Saints website at allsaints-pas.org/sign-up-center. The first series of gatherings will
take place between Memorial Day and Labor Day. We hope these groups will gather
again in the Fall on a date to be determined by each group.

Look over the Groups that will gather over the summer.

For each Group listed, note the date, Zip code and any other parameters set by

the host(s).

Once you choose a group, sign up! Each group is limited in size so sign up

quickly!
You will be contacted by your host(s) approximately two weeks before the gathering so
that you may have specific information about the location, menu, parking and other
concerns - including any dietary restrictions you might have. The host(s) likely will ask
you to bring a dish to share.

If these dates don't work with your summer schedule, no worries.

The Feast & Friendship ministry will be back in the Fall with a second wave of groups
and gatherings. If you are interested in hosting a group in the Fall, please contact Jamie
Hebert at jhebert@allsaints-pas.org or 626.583.2765 to let him know and you'll be
contacted later this summer with more information.

Thank you for taking part in this fun new ministry designed to bring All Saints
together!
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